
 
 

 
 
PRESENT 

Site Visit Meeting was called to order 4:40 p.m.  March 10, 2017 
 
Chairperson: Mike Fall 
Secretary: Jan Tukham 
Allison Heikes 
Cheryl Chapman 
 

  
ALSO PRESENT Marty Palkovsky 

Bryan Graham 
Yard safety officer 

  
 While walking the site several questions were asked to the Marty Palkvosky and 

Bryan Graham; Such as how often are the cars crushed?, what happens to the 
fuel from these autos,  what happens to the cars and the loose tin, how long is 
your lease for?. 
There is a weekly site cleanup. They ship the cars and tins when they have 40 
tons.  Ground water testing is done monthly. The lease is for either 20 or 25 years 
– not too sure. 
  It was decided that the questions and answers be further discussed regarding 
this application at the next regular Advisory Planning Commission meeting that 
will be held Monday, March 13, 2017. 

  
 

 
ADJOURNMENT That this site visit be adjourned  

5:30 p.m.  

  

  

  

  

  

_________________________ 
Jan Tukham, Secretary 
 

 

  

 


